
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 5/4/2022 1:45:22 PM

First name: Cristin

Last name: Wipfler

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: It is with respect that I ask for the reconsideration of the logging/clearing project planned for the Lake

Tarleton region.  As a property owner of the lake, I am extremely troubled and disappointed by this proposal.  Not

only are the environmental risks (such as water quality, etc) a huge concern, but the area is  pristine and

unspoiled, thus offering a unique wilderness character.  It is a scenic area and should remain a scenic area.  This

is why 100's of thousands of dollars were raised years ago to protect this land.  Why is that agreement being

disregarded?  While I understand the role of logging, and am not against it, this is not the place to do so and I

sincerely ask that a reevaluation of the location be done.  Please help us protect this special piece of the White

Mountains ~ it is a treasure to so many and will be significantly harmed with the proposed actions.  Thank you.


